
Welcome
to the

Bunny Bulletin

Bunny Bulletin Committee Subscribing to the Bunny Bulletin

Perhaps you would like to arrange a sub-
scription for a friend or relative with Bunny 
connections?

The Subscription is currently £8 per annum

Writing to or Advertising in the Bulletin

Each Month our Web Page will give you a Taste of the Content
of the Bunny Bulletin by including the Editorial

and Information on the Village Events for the Month.

The Bunny Bulletin is the Bunny Village monthly magazine.  It was founded in September 1998 and is 
distributed free of charge to every household and business in the Parish of Bunny.

It is produced by a team of volunteers and is funded by Bunny Parish Council and advertising.

The Editorial Committee is conscious that the population of Bunny is constantly changing and  is 
aware that the sense of community that many of us value is in danger of being lost.  By promoting vil-
lage activities and events, raising issues that affect the life of the village, giving a voice to Bunny resi-
dents and supporting local businesses and trades-people, we hope to foster a sense of belonging in  
those who live in our village. 

     

Editor: Kate Hunt
Treasurer: & Diary Editor:              Heather Paul 
Invoicing and Minutes :             Chris Brown 

If you are not a Bunny resident but would like to 
receive a copy then you may like to take out an 
annual subscription.

.

Initial inquiries should be made by letter, includ-
ing a stamped addressed envelope, to Mrs. 
Heather Paul, 148, Loughborough Road, Bunny, 
Nottingham, NG11 6QS.

Send your copy to:   

editor@bunny152.plus.com 

Advertising - Please mark your emails ”BB adver-
tising” and include your trading name.

We reserve the right to refuse copy or advertising 
material and to edit material as considered appro-
priate.                   

plus postage and packing



EDITORIAL

July 2 0 1 3

Kate
e ditor@bunny15 2 .plus .com

A slightly slimmer version of the Bulletin this month as Village events 
tend to be thin on the ground in August, although there is still the oppor-
tunity to catch up with friends and neighbours at Chat in Church and Sat-
urday Open Morning (page 28).

Norbury, in his “Natters”  alerts us to issues that we could consider rais-
ing with the appropriate authorities - representations from local individu-
als are important in adding weight to those made by the Parish Council.  
Potholes, Broadband speeds and our threatened Green-Belt are current 
causes for concern.

A couple of years ago Jenny Norbury organised a vey successful Village  
Garage Sale on behalf of the Bunny Church Fabric Fundraisers.  She 
hopes to run one again in September but needs to know how many of 
you would be interested in taking part.  This year it would also include a 
Table-Top Sale in the Church, for those who live at the farthest outposts 
of the Village or those who hve only smaller items to sell.  Read more on 
page 18 and look out for a flyer coming through your door.

A contentious issue has been the appearance of signage alerting passers 
by on Moor Lane to CCTV surveillance on the Moor View estate.  A resi-
dent of Moor View gives her opinion on page 34.

How about learning to ride?  Thanks to an Olympic Legacy initiative, 
there is an opportunity for 11- 25 year olds to have 6 taster sessions at 
the Riding School on the top of Bunny Hill.  This is for complete begin-
ners and seems too good to miss.   Turn to page 23 for more informa-
tion.

Happy holidays!



BUNNY BULLETIN
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 10TH - 9.00 A.M.
36, Main Street

The meeting will last for half an hour and will be followed by the Sep-
tember Committee Meeting.

Bunny residents are invited to attend.  Should you be interested in becoming a Commit-
tee Member please contact Kate by email (editor@bunny152.plus.com), or or in writing 
(152, Loughborough Road, Bunny, NG11 6QS).

We would particularly welcome people who are prepared to attend village events, take 
digital photos and write reports, or who would be interested in investigating local issues 
that affect Bunny (traffic, speeding, broadband speeds, building development, etc.

BUNNY HISTORY GROUP
ANNUAL

GENERAL MEETING

Wednesday 28th August
at 7.00pm in Bunny Church

You will find us at bunnyvillage.org.uk

We are a group of people interested in local history.  None of us is any way 
qualified as an historian, but we like to know about the village in which we 
live and the people who were here before us.

Come along and see if you would like to join us.  

Bunny History Group runs the
Village Website and Summer Festival



St Mary the Virgin, Bunny with Bradmore

Join us for
Coffee and Biscuits

on 
July 27th

and 
August 31st

from 10.30 a.m. — 12 .30 p.m.

Everyone Welcome!

Rhiannon Tsang will be with us  in 
July when she will be signing her 

recently published novel
“The Woman Who Lost China”

Jan will have her Jamboree Jams 
and other preserves, Linda her 

plants, and Christopher his  bargain 
second-hand books for sale.

St Mary the Virgin,
Bunny with Bradmore

Alternate  Wednesdays,

July 31st

August 14th and 28th

2.30.p.m. - 4.30p.m.

Drop in and have a chat,
a cup of tea or coffee,

and home-made cake and biscuits.

School is out!
(but we are still here)

All ages welcome 
from new-born to 

nineties and anyone 
in-between

(including well-
behaved dogs!),



VILLAGE HALL BOOKING

Why not use the Village Hall for: 

Children’s Parties, Special Anniversaries

Clubs and Societies, 

Occasional or Regular meetings 

Charity Fundraising Events?

    Before 6p.m.    After 6pm
Large Hall:       £7.00  £8.00
Small Hall:      £3.50            £3.50

£10.50.

Enquiries: contact the  Village Hall Administrators on  0115 
9212265, or by writing to them at  198, Loughborough Road, 
Bunny ,Nottingham, NG11 6QH 

Charges per hour:      

Community and Private use:

Commercial users:   

BUNNY AND BRADMORE
WOMEN’S INSTITUTE

Rem inder for Mem bers .

Pat Tudball

Sasha Pauley, from Maggie’s at the City Hospi-
tal, was the speaker at our meeting on 15th July 
at Bunny.   She explained the reason that 
Maggie wanted to set up a centre to support 
all those whose lives had been affected by cancer, as she herself, 
when told she had breast cancer, was unable to find help and 
support.  All the centres are designed by individual architects, 
and Sir Paul Smith designed the interior of Maggie’s at the City.

Our Vintage Tea Party will take place at Gwenda’s in Bradmore on 
Wednesday 14th August at 3.30pm.  It was suggested that a hat 
might be appropriate, as it is a vintage event, and we hope for a 
sunny summer afternoon.
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